



There is no
elevator to success.
You have to take

the stairs.
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From the Office

INFORMATION

MANDELA DAY
On Friday, 21 July 2023, we celebrate Nelson

Mandela Day at Midstream Ridge Primary School.
On this day, each child will give 67 minutes of

his/her time to bring HOPE to thousands of people.
The goal: to raise awareness in our learners that a
little consideration and a little thought for others,

makes all the difference. Please follow
THE LINK for more information:

I would like to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for your support and commitment
throughout this term. The dedication of staff, parents and our learners resulted in the growth of

 learners in all aspects of the school.



I am immensely proud of our Rugby and Netball players, who have excelled in both these disciplines. 
They have shown exceptional skills and determination throughout the season. 

The parents’ encouragement and guidance resulted in three of our learners achieving 
top honours in both Rugby and Netball.



Please accept my sincere appreciation for your valuable contribution as parents. 

Together we have laid a foundation for future achievements.



We thank the staff for their hard work and dedication.
We look forward to our Hockey and Cricket season. 

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf


Rakker Stars
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Congratulations to Adoré Oosthuizen, who
was selected as captain of the u.12

Gauteng-Schools Netball Team. They will
take part in the SA tournament, which

takes place from 25 to 28 June at
Concordia High School.

Congratulations to 
Zara Pappalardo and her
pony, Rooigras Elle, who
have been selected to
compete in 3 Gauteng
Open Teams for the

South African
Championships that will

take place from 28 June
to 2 July 2023, at

Kyalami Equestrian Park.
We wish her all the best!



MINI HOCKEY
Mini Hockey practice starts on Monday,
19 June 2023. All learners from grade 1
to 3 are welcome. Please follow the link

below for important information regarding
training and match dates. 

For any queries, please contact 
Mrs Elmunde Venter at

 elmundev@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za



MINI HOCKEY


 



    

Age Group Monday Wednesday Thursday

Boys u.9 14:00 – 15:30 No practice 14:00 – 15:30

Boys u.10 14:00 – 15:30 14:00 – 15:30 No practice

Boys u.11 14:00 – 15:30 14:00 – 15:30 No practice

Boys u.12 15:20 – 16:50 15:20 – 16:50 No practice

Boys u.13 15:20 – 16:50 15:20 – 16:50 No practice

Girls u.12 & u.13 15:20 – 16:50 15:20 – 16:50 No practice

SPORT SOCKS
We are excited to introduce Midstream

Ridge Primary School's very own Versus
Socks. Please click on the link below for the

necessary information and orders:
VERSUS-SOCKS

    

CRICKET

MRP-CRICKET WEEK
Monday, 26 June to Thursday, 29 June: u.9; u.10 & u.11 (Boys)

Monday, 03 July to Thursday, 06 July: u.12 & u.13 (Boys & Girls)
Please follow the link below for more information: 




MRP Cricket Week



PRACTICE
Cricket practice started on Monday, 05 June 2023.
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SPORT

mailto:elmundev@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/mrp2023minihockey.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIbXUUtiAN8Fcq5LFJMnJl3p978XdP3OH_YxpV-1hTkcTLbQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIbXUUtiAN8Fcq5LFJMnJl3p978XdP3OH_YxpV-1hTkcTLbQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbCWfxxyJ6Th3FHS7aqH7yjsb4YZraI6Q6tQMT30dX-FniZA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbCWfxxyJ6Th3FHS7aqH7yjsb4YZraI6Q6tQMT30dX-FniZA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIbXUUtiAN8Fcq5LFJMnJl3p978XdP3OH_YxpV-1hTkcTLbQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/mrp2023minihockey.pdf
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Midstream Ridge Primary School
will be supporting CHOC this Flip
Flop Day. The R10 cash donations

towards CHOC, can be given to
the register teacher and the

learner will receive a pen. This is
completely voluntary and no

learner is obliged to participate.
Learners who decide not to take
part in Flip Flop Day, may wear

their school shoes as usual. 



MUSIC CENTRE 



Congratulations and well done to our excellent Music Centre on hosting
their first Proms Evening on Saturday, 3 June 2023. It was truly a

beautiful event. We are extremely proud of our music teachers 
and their students.

    

BLGG STUDY METHODS COURSE
Please follow the link for information
regarding an extended study course

for Gr. 4-7 learners: 
BLGG STUDY COURSE
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https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Email.-Juneholiday-23-1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Email.-Juneholiday-23-1.pdf

